
From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
To: Perlner, Ray A. (Fed)
Subject: Re: WERB review
Date: Monday, June 19, 2017 4:44:29 PM

Ok.

  -Carl

From: Perlner, Ray (Fed)
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 8:45:08 AM
To: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Subject: RE: WERB review
 
Pqcrypto is specifically Monday through Thursday next week (The 26th through the 29th), so if I
don’t get to the review this week, I’ll probably end up getting it to you somewhere midway through
the week after next.
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 3:30 PM
To: Perlner, Ray (Fed) <ray.perlner@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: WERB review
 
 
Hi Ray –
 
Ok, thanks.  Would two weeks be a reasonable time frame?
 
Have fun at PQCRYPTO!  I’ll be conferencing next week too.
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 
 
 

From: "Perlner, Ray (Fed)" <ray.perlner@nist.gov>
Date: Friday, June 16, 2017 at 3:22 PM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: WERB review
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I can do a WERB review. I might not have time to get to it before pqcrypto next week.
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 10:42 AM
To: Perlner, Ray (Fed) <ray.perlner@nist.gov>
Subject: WERB review
 
Hi Ray –
 
I’ve written a new paper about quantum cryptography, and I’m looking for someone within our
division to do a WERB review.  Yi-Kai mentioned you might be a good person to ask.  Is there any
chance you might be available to do a review?  Paper is attached.
 
Hope things are well!
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
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